
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
October 13, 2020 
 
 
DH-99A and DH-99AR Addressable Duct Detectors  
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Please be advised, the DH-99A and DH-99AR are obsolete. 
The DH-99A replacement is the DH-100-A. The DH-99AR replacement is the DH-100-AR. Both the DH-100A 
and DH-100AR are currently at UL for approval. We will notify all customers when it is ready for release. 
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If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact International Sales at 714-670- 
3235. Thank you for your understanding. 

 
 
 

 


